Environmental Information Regulations 2004.
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
When the City Council was preparing its current Air Quality Action Plan (in 2015), they were advised by consultants as to what policy measures would be necessary to bring pollution levels down to within EU limits. I think the firm of consultants was called Ricardo AEA or something similar. They provided a report with policy suggestions, fully modelled to show which would be most effective in reducing air pollution. This included consideration of the electrification of the railway line. 

I would like to receive their full report and also the presentation that they gave to stakeholders at a consultation meeting.

Please find the relevant information attached.

The Council judges that the following exceptions to disclosure is applicable under the Environmental Information Regulations 2004, Regulation 12 (3) and Regulation 13- regarding Personal information, names, telephone numbers etc. where disclosure to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1-fair and lawful processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified and not incompatible purposes. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

